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As we continue to open we want to inform all of our users of some of the rules and 

regulations; these rules and regulations will be strictly enforced by staff and the user groups 

in which you are associated with. 

1. Physical Distancing within the Facility is always required and enforced. 

2. We ask that masks or face coverings are worn while in the facility. 

3. Be respectful to the staff always – If the staff were not here to enforce the screening 

processes and rules than we would be forced to CLOSE the Mooretown Sports 

Complex based on COVID 19 Provincial Guidelines. 

4. The Mooretown Sports Complex has allowed 6 volunteers to come in with their 

associations to assist with ensuring the rules are being followed and to assist any of 

their skaters during their rental times. 

5. The Mooretown Sports Complex has allowed 1 parent for each child in U9 & U11 to 

come in and assist with tying skates before their skate time.  The Mooretown Sports 

Complex is under very strict guidelines from the Public Health Unit to ensure that 

physical distancing is maintained by all patrons within our facility; therefore we must 

stress that the 1 parent we have allowed to tie skates must enter the facility with the 

skater and although we realize it is not ideal any additional children will not be 

permitted to enter the facility at this time.  Each of our designated areas have been 

measured to ensure physical distancing and at this time any unauthorized additions 

will cause our facility to be over the calculated numbers. 

 

Failure to comply with the above rules will result in the following: 

1. You and your participant will be asked to leave the facility. 

2. A team or group may be asked to immediately leave the facility without refund if rules 

are consistently not being followed by teams/groups AND individuals. 

3. A team, group or individual may be suspended for a length of time without refund. 

4. An individual may be suspended indefinitely from the facility. 

5. Failure to comply with the above rules may result in the postponement of Spectator 

Allowance. 
 

We have been working diligently to continue to open and offer more services to 

our Community – please help us continue to move forward by respecting and 

adhering to the rules and regulations which we must follow in order to continue 

to stay open and operating.  We cannot do this without your continued support 

and understanding! 

 

If you have any further questions please contact us at: info@stclairtownship.ca or call 519-867-2651 

mailto:info@stclairtownship.ca

